Maroh 21lat, 1942

Dear Henry,

I have Just received your letter of March 19th, which crosaed
mine, I suprcae, of the asme dates. In case you ars not thers, I
am writing to tell you that I hope %o be at a meeting ocalled by
Mre Huxley cn Bunday afterncon. I hope thers to get to know
mora of the faota, for I quite dlstrust the newspapsr announcements.

Yourse slncerely,



